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Upcoming Dates  
 

April 15, 18, and 19:  No School 
April 13 and 14:  Donuts with Dad 
April 20:  Claudio’s Spaghetti Dinner Fundraiser 
April 29:  No School – Apple Blossom 
 
 

 

April 2022 NEWS 
 

 

 
 

WEEK of the YOUNG CHILD (WoYC) 
 

Week of the Young Child is a time NAEYC sets aside to recognize young children and their families.   
It provides the opportunity to reflect and explore ways for families of young children to interact and 

participate in activities together.  Watch for information to come each day during WoYC. 
 

 

The last day of School will be either 
Wednesday, May 25th and  

Thursday, May 26th –  

depending on your child’s enrollment 
 

All inclement weather days  
have been accounted for  

by adding additional days onto the  
school calendar.  

 

WDS Registration for 2022-2023 
 

There are still some spots for preschool 
next year, please register soon  

before they are all filled!! 
 

 

Claudio’s Take-Out Dinner  
Wednesday, April 2oth  

 

Please support the Weekday School and bring dinner home 
on Wednesday, April 20th.  Pick-up will be from 12:30 - 
1:15 at the Weekday School OR drive thru pick up at the 

Weekday School parking lot 5:00 - 6:15.   
 

You can pay cash or make checks payable to FPWDS at pick-up. 

$12, Individual Meal includes 

Spaghetti, salad, breadsticks 

$35, Dinner for 4 includes 

Spaghetti, salad, breadsticks 
 

ORDER FROM THIS LINK: 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScdGFB7wzmg8PrZX5QwAT-feVVPjweMlT-

HuVQ49RqMd17I3g/viewform?usp=sf_link 
 

 

Donuts with Dad – April 13th & 14th 
Weekday School children and their dad OR grandpa OR other special person 

are welcome to join us on one of these days for donuts in Loudoun Hall. 
 

Come at 8:45 - enjoy a donut with your child and then drop them off at their classroom!! 
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